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Notice to Parents about Payment for Services for the Center for Nutritional Rehabilitation
Thank you for calling about the Center for Nutritional Rehabilitation to schedule an appointment. During your child’s first visit, he/she will see the nurse practitioner and a registered dietitian. 

Many health insurance companies do not pay for nutrition unless your child has another health problem, so some services billed by Mt. Washington to your insurance may not be covered. Before your appointment, you should call your health insurance company to check to see if your insurance will pay for the visit. You should call the member services number listed on your health insurance card. You should refer to the billing codes below during your call. Note that we bill as a facility, not an office visit.  
These are the services and billing codes that will be used for your visits in the clinic:

Service/Charge
                   CPT Code
      Rev Code                     Providers for first appointment


    
Comprehensive visit (1)         99244                    N/A                            V. Rogers, CRNP


Nutrition counseling (1)         97802                    510

  Dietician
Clinic Fee                                  99211                    510

Because insurance benefits can change; we wait until one week before your scheduled appointment to check benefits. If your insurance changes or you have authorization questions for us after speaking with your insurance company, please contact our authorizations department.  We verify your benefits as a courtesy, but it is your job to know your benefits. You may be able to qualify for financial help if your insurance does not cover part or all of the clinic costs. Please ask us if you need help.
Please have your doctor’s office fax copies of your child’s last clinic note, growth charts, Nutrition referral sheet and any available blood-work to our office. Those should be faxed to our Program Coordinator at 410-578-2654.  

If you should have additional questions, please call our Program Coordinator, at 410-578-5250. Thank you. 

